
                 
                  
                 COVID-19 LOBBY CAPACITY  
 
Dear Tumblemania Parents, 
 
We are having trouble maintaining our lobby within the maximum capacity 
permitted by current state and county regulations and orders. The maximum 
capacity permitted for our lobby is 10 individuals. This count includes all ages. The 
regulations and orders are being enforced by the county and the consequences are 
severe.  
 
I would like to please ask that everyone help me and work together in keeping the 
lobby at our maximum capacity of 10 total individuals. I would very much like to 
keep the lobby open so that you as parents are able to have a break, enjoy 
watching your children in class, visit, and have a bit of “normalcy”. I am sorry that 
our overflow seating on the side patio has not been possible due to the weather. 
Hopefully this will be more feasible as we move into September and October.     
 
When you enter the lobby, please count to see if the lobby is at maximum capacity 
or if there is room for you to stay. There are only 10 chairs available and the 
chairs are spaced according to the regulations. If the lobby is full, I ask that you 
please wait outside until a space becomes available. I would also ask that everyone 
please be mindful of others, and limit the number of family members you are 
bringing to class each week.  
 
While this lobby is not the family environment that we all know and love, it is the 
environment we need right now to keep all of our families safe. We are highly 
invested in the health and well-being of your children and are working very hard to 
navigate COVID-19 as best as possible. I greatly appreciate your support and 
understanding. 
 
Thank you so much, 
Marci    
 
   



 
 
 
 
  


